
Slate Of Nominees for the 2021 Annual Meeting 
 

 
Nominating Statement for Kyle Evan Junk Reilly (Vice President) 
 
Kyle joined the Harrisburg Gay Men’s Chorus in 2016 and he is currently serving as its Vice President and he 
is seeking a second term. He had also previously served as its President.  
 
Kyle is a member of the International Fraternity of Delta Sigma Pi where he has served for over 27 years. He is 
currently a Trustee Emeriti of the Leadership Foundation Board. He had also previously served as President & 
Vice-President of the local Philadelphia Alumni Chapter, as District Director of the local Alpha Gamma 
Collegiate Chapter in State College, Treasurer of the local Mu Pi Collegiate Chapter in Erie, as well as various 
other Regional, Provincial and National Committees.    
 
Kyle is also a member of The Strike ‘Outs’, Central PA’s only LGBTQ+ Bowling League in York and has served 
as Treasurer since 2017. 
 
Kyle is a graduate of The Pennsylvania State University with Bachelors’ of Science in Accounting and 
Management Information Systems. He also holds a Master of Science degree in Information Systems from 
Shippensburg University of Pennsylvania. 
 
Kyle is currently employed by TE Connectivity Corporation as a Senior Tax Analyst where he has been for over 
17 years. His previous employers include Capital BlueCross and The Pennsylvania Department of Revenue. 
 
Kyle lives with his husband Cole Reilly in Red Lion. They have recently started the Foster Care/Adoption 
process out of a desire to help children that have endured trauma and give them the forever home they desire.   
 

 
Nominating Statement for Steven Creps-Rougeau (Treasurer) 
 
Steven R. Creps, MD has been a family physician since 1993. He currently is self-employed by Perry 
Physicians, PC, in Shermans Dale, where he has worked since 2004. He also works part-time for Patient First 
in Mechanicsburg. He is board certified by the American Board of Family Medicine. Steve has married to 
Jefferson Creps-Rougeau for 7 years and resides in Harrisburg, PA. 
 
Steve has been a singing member of HGMC since 2004. He previously served on the board of directors as 
Treasurer from 2005-2011. He currently serves as Treasurer, having been appointed to fill a vacancy in 
October 2016, and elected in 2017 and 2019. In addition to being Treasurer, Steve currently serves as the  
chairperson of the Finance committee, and the Voices United Liaison.  
 

 
  



________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Nominating Statement for Frederick Warner (Director-At-Large) 
 
Fred has been in the transportation industry since 1997.  Currently he is a Safety Manager for NAPA 
Transportation in Mechanicsburg, PA.  Former positions include Truck Driver/Trainer, Chef and Restaurant 
Manager as well as serving in the US. Air Force.  
 
 
Fred has been a singing member of the HGMC since 2019, He currently serves as Director at large, having 
been appointed to fill a vacancy in September 2020 and serves on the Membership/Diversity committee. 
 

 
Nominating Statement for Paul R. Foltz (Director-At-Large) 
 
My involvement with the Men’s Chorus began in 1987 as one of the founding singers/members of the 
organization. My participation with the Chorus has ebbed and flowed over the years as my career and other 
personal obligations have allowed but in the intervening years I have already served in multiple capacities, 
besides a singer and Bass Section Leader, for the Chorus. I have been a Board member, then the Vice President 
for two years and four years as the President. I also served as Chair of the Production Committee for 12 years, 
where, among other duties, I inaugurated the annual Voices United Concert overseeing its production for 10 
years.  One of the most challenging roles I performed for the Chorus was as the Chair of Search Committee 
tasked with the hiring of a new Artistic Director upon the retirement of David Walker. 
 
I believe I can bring an historical perspective to the Board while tapping into my knowledge base from my 40 
plus year career in the Non-Profit arts Industry. It is for these reasons I ask to be considered for one of the 
Member-at-Large seats of the Board of the Harrisburg Gay Men’s Chorus. 
 

 


